
SAVE THE DATE 
Saturday, September 16, at NOON 

To celebrate the naming of                 

JOHN THOMAS BROOK   
in ONCHIOTA, NY 

 
UNVEILING of a roadside commemorative marker  

on the PSC property ca. 150 yards east of the                                         

Six Nations Iroquois Cultural Center (1466 Route 60),  

followed by a RECEPTION at The Station (Onchiota Ctr.) 

w/treats, fellowship, & "Dreaming of Timbuctoo" exhibit 

Contact: Curt Stager (cstager@paulsmiths.edu) 

Supporters of this project include Paul Smith's College, The Station, Six Nations 

Iroquois Cultural Center, Barley Sandwich, Adirondack Diversity Initiative,              

Historic Saranac Lake, UGRR Museum, and many other excellent ADIRONDACKERS! 


